
As many members will be very well aware the JK (Jan Kjellström International Festival of 

Orienteering) is being hosted by the North West Orienteering Association this year with 3 of 

the 4 days taking place in the South Lakes. For newer members, or those who have yet to take 

part in the JK this is an ideal opportunity to enter a Premier UK event without the need to 

travel long distances. Entries are open and more information can be found on the JK website: 

https://www.thejk.org.uk/index.php?pg=423  

All entrants are able to offer to help on any of the days with clubs from the region in particular 

being encouraged to help out. Please consider if you can help out on any of the days to ensure 

visitors to the Lakes enjoy an excellent event. In addition, NW clubs will also get a share of 

the profits, based on contribution from our club members. The more we help the better. If 

that isn’t enough, helpers will be offered vouchers to a value of £7.50 per helper shift, 

redeemable at food and kit traders for the duration of the event. 

There are a range of jobs and you can express a preference: car parking, download, enquiries, 

control collecting amongst others. You can offer to help when entering for the event (SI 

Entries) or by emailing me ( scottlashworth@hotmail.com ) One particular job that they are 

looking for help with is a Tent and Table Team . This is a dedicated team to be involved in the 

putting up and taking down of the 4 gazebos each day. If anyone is interested in this specific 

role let me know by email (see above). 

 

Many thanks 

 

Scott 
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